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ACORN:  95.5% 

ROSE:    92.5% 

TULIP:   96.1% 

ACER:   90.0% 

REDWOOD:   96.0% 

SPRUCE:   87.6% 

MAPLE:   95.6% 

BEECH:    97.6% 

ROWAN:    96.6% 

POPLAR:   93.8% 

SYCAMORE:   95.9% 

CHESTNUT:   95.5% 

OVERALL:   94.4% 

School Target: 96% 

969696%  
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ACORN:   95% 

ROSE:   26%  

TULIP:  78% 

ACER: 63% 

SPRUCE:  80% 

lREDWOOD:   61% 

MAPLE  62% 

BEECH:  94%  

ROWAN:   47%  

POPLAR:  92% 

SYCAMORE  60% 

CHESTNUT:  30% 

 

 

READING 
PERCENTAGES 

The Year 6 children had a very inspiring 
visit to LUSoM college on Monday where 
they engaged in another day of activities 
in the STEM subjects. They completed 
lessons in chemistry, mathematical 
problem solving and coding and looked 
at inspiring people who work in STEM. It 
was so lovely to see the children 
applying skills they had developed during 
our STEM week the week before and to 
hear so many of them talking about jobs 
they would like to do when they are older 
in the STEM industry. The children were 
excellent ambassadors for the school 
during the visit too. Well done Year 6! 

We had our annual transition day on 
Wednesday. The children spent the day 
in their new classes with their teacher 
preparing for moving up in September.  

We have a large selection of preloved 
uniform that we are looking to rehouse 
ahead of September. All our families are 
welcome to any items that they can 
make use of. Please contact our 
outreach team with relevant sizes and 
they will allocate the uniform on a first 
come first served basis.  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

We would love to see 

every class rolling the 

Classopoly dice next 

week! 

Class Attendance  

96% + =  .  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Is your class percentage 

higher or lower from 

last week? 

 

Is your class attendance 

higher or lower than last 

week? 
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   Machine of Dreams Winner for 60 Reads 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding/Outreach 

. We are having a sort out of all our preloved uniform items so now is a good time to let us know if you 

require any spare items for September.  Recycling is good for the planet and saves money! 

If you require any spares please call the Outreach team to let them know what you need so they can 

put them in a bag for you to collect or pop into school anytime and take what you want. 

 

 

 

Special Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND) information 

For parents/carers of children with SEND or concerned regarding a possible need you can access all relevant 

information on the following link on our school website;  

You can also contact the school office if you wish to make contact with Mr Reay (SENDCo) and an 

appointment can be made at a convenient time.   Additionally the Local Authority have lots of useful 

information on the following links;  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/special-educational-needs-and-disabilities/ 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/special-educational-needs-and-

disabilities/getting-help/send-newsletter/ 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/special-educational-needs-and-

disabilities/things-to-do/break-time/ 

 

KS1 

Daisy in Redwood 

Nevaeh in Redwood 

Frankie in Spruce 

Archie in Spruce 

Eren in Spruce 

KS2 

Freddie in Poplar 

Mouneer in Maple 

Annabelle W in Beech 

Jordan in Beech 

Matilda in Beech 
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https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/special-educational-needs-and-disabilities/
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  CLASS MATHS ENGLISH ICARE 

Acorn Indie Bella S Eesa 

Rose Mason Carter Owen 

Tulip Grayson Millie Kai 

Acer Aydan Wren Lincoln 

Spruce Theo Penny Pippa 
Redwood Lincoln Oscar Emily 

Maple Angel Zoya Nate 

Beech Harrison Oscar Annabelle W 

Rowan Millie Nia Sree 

Poplar Mia Jaylen Eva 

Sycamore Henry Matthew Emeli 

Chestnut Chaise Emily Jacob  
  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLASS OVERALL 
ACTIVE 

MINUTES 

Spruce 344 

Acer 436 

Redwood 305 

Maple 162 

Beech 120 

Rowan 185 

Poplar 230 

Sycamore 200 

Chestnut 205 

  

KS2 T.T.R.S. Highest Coin Earners 

 

1st: Ali from Chestnut 

2nd: Yasin for Chestnut 

3rd: Zeynep from Rowan 

 

KS1 Numbots Highest Coin Earners 

 

1st: Aydan in Acer 

2nd: Mahira in Spruce 

3rd: Pippa in Spruce 
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sharing 

 

Photo Gallery (see X for more pictures)

Year 6 had a lovely day at Lancaster University 

School of Mathematics on Monday 

Spruce have been sharing adjectives 

this morning and using them to 

improve sentences! 

A brilliant Reading Café session for 

Beech and Poplar! 
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DIARY DATES 

 

Tuesday, 15th July (9.10 am):  KS2 (Yrs 3,4.5) End of Year Assembly 

 

Wednesday, 16th July (9.10 am):   Rec/Acorn End of Year Assembly 

 

Wednesday, 16th July:  Year 6 Production (2.00 pm & 6.00 pm)  

(Tickets now available from the school office) 

 

Thursday 17th July (9.10 am):  Year 1 and Year 2 End of Year Assembly 

 

Friday, 18th July (9.10 am):  Year 6 Leavers Assembly  

 

School closes on Friday, 18th July at 1.05 pm for Rec and  

1.15 pm for the rest of school 
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